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Due to the confidential nature of some stakeholder correspondence, requests for specific 
documents will be taken under consideration by Xeneca. Xeneca is also aware of the sensitivity 
of Aboriginal communications and must consult with the Communities regarding the release of 
this information. 
 
Please submit requests for specific correspondence documents to Xeneca’s Aboriginal Affairs 
Liaison, Dean Assinewe, at (416)590-9362. 




